From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: International Association of Chiefs of Police IACP 2017 BOE Travel

Good afternoon Steve.    I'm writing to inform you of our return from the IACP conference.   Additional committee members include: Lieutenant Jill Stevens-Gonzalez, Lieutenant Dion Boyd, Lieutenant Joel Howard and Sgt. Karina Aguilar.  As Host City Committee members the IACP paid for all travel (air-fare) and lodging (Hotel) expenses for committee members to attend the conference in Philadelphia, PA.  and to state that neither of us received any gifts or honorariums while at IACP that we not offered to all attendees.  Once again thank you and have a great holiday season ahead. 

Eric M. Carter

Deputy Chief 

Special Functions Divison

Chicago Police Dept

